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Dear Parents,

On Monday 10th  June, the Year 5 children have the opportunity to attend Wellington Islamic Mosque. This trip has been set up through our link with Hollinswood Multicultural Service and has been planned to follow up on the Year 5 Beliefs and Values topic of Islam. We aim to leave school by 9:00 am and will return before lunchtime so children will eat lunch at school as normal. This will be a fantastic experience our children and will benefit the children in terms of developing their knowledge and understanding of Islam.

During the visit, the children will have an opportunity to explore the Mosque, making comparisons between the building and a Christian church, ask questions to leader of the Mosque and also be able to make links between the classroom based learning they have done and what this looks like in reality. 

There is a voluntary contribution of £9.25 to help towards transport costs. Please could you permit your child to attend using ParentPay no later than Friday 7th June. If you would like any more information on the trip please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you for your support,

Mrs Jukes, Mr Parker and Mr Marsh


